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Yolo Local Agency Formation Commission 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Thursday September 27, 2018 at 9:00 am, or as 
soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, the Yolo Local Agency Formation 
Commission (LAFCo) will hold a Public Hearing at the Yolo County Board of 
Supervisors Chambers, 625 Court Street, Room 206, Woodland, CA to consider 
the following agenda item: 
 
Project Title: 
City of Woodland’s West Main Street Area Detachment from the Willow Oak Fire 
Protection District (LAFCo No. 924) 
 
Project Description: 
The City of Woodland has initiated an application to detach the West Main Street 
Annexation area from the Willow Oak Fire Protection District (FPD). This area 
was annexed to the City in 1980 but was never detached from the Willow Oak 
FPD, and property taxes for fire protection services have been going to the 
Willow Oak FPD ever since even though the City now provides these services. 
This action would clean up this oversight and redirect existing property taxes to 
the actual service provider, the City of Woodland. This action will not increase 
landowner taxes or assessments.  
 
Location: 
The West Island Annexation to the City of Woodland, Resolution 80-6, was 
approved September 22, 1980. The annexation consisted of 10 parcels on 12.84 
acres of land on the south side of West Main Street between Ashley Avenue and 
Cottonwood Street. 
 
Contact: 
Christine M. Crawford, AICP  
LAFCo Executive Officer  
(530) 666-8048 or christine.crawford@yolocounty.org  

 

The Resolution of Application, description and maps, will be on file at the LAFCo 
office, 625 Court Street, Suite 203 Woodland, California. The Executive Officer's 
Report and the Agenda will be posted at least five days prior to the noticed 
hearing at the above address and online at www.yololafco.org. All interested 
parties are invited to attend the public hearing. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special 
assistance to participate in this meeting, please call Commission Clerk Terri Tuck 
at (530) 666-8048.  Notification 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable LAFCo 
to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility. 
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